We love reading and hope you do, too!

Do you ‘catch’ your child reading at home, reading in the car, or reading
while waiting for big brother's soccer game to end? That's GREAT! Take a
picture of your child reading and send it to school so we can post it on our
""Caught You Reading!" wall.

Pictures can either be sent in or emailed to our Computer Tech, Mr. Dave,
at dwelch@gvsd.us. Please include your child’s name and his/her teacher’s
name. If you don’t have access to a camera at home, then have your child
bring in his or her favorite book and we will take the photo at school.

Students who send in a photo will receive a special bookmark!

Thank you for helping us get our kids excited about reading. We know
you're as excited about reading as WE are! Your snapshot will go a long
way in developing lifelong readers.

Be sure to check out the “Caught You Reading!” wall when you visit school!
Happy reading!

The Bell Hill Academy Staff
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